
 

 

Friday 21st April 2023 

 

 

 

CORONATION CELEBRATION 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We would like to invite you to join us on Friday 5th May for an afternoon of Coronation celebrations! 

On the day, your child can come into school wearing red, white, and blue, or dress as Kings and 

Queens to get into the coronation spirit! 

The Infant and Junior Academies will be joining together on the field on this afternoon.  The afternoon 

will begin with a picnic at lunchtime. You are invited to join the children at 12:00pm and bring your 

own packed lunch – please note no alcohol, or products containing any nuts. Please feel free to bring 

your own picnic blankets and chairs too. 

Any child who has not pre-ordered a school picnic lunch must bring their own packed lunch – 

please note that the deadline for pre-ordering a school picnic lunch has now passed. 

We have music throughout the afternoon from the school choir, and a special performance from Mrs 

Sills’ Dance Club. Our governor Martin Kerry has kindly sourced community funding for 

commemorative badges for the children.  The PTAs have agreed to fund a packet of flower seeds for 

each child, which families can plant at home to support our bee population.  This is in support of the 

King’s philosophy around improving the environment and supporting wildlife.   

If the weather is poor, picnics will take place in the classrooms.   

We hope that you will be able to join us!  

Thank you,  

 

 

                     Mrs Wood                                                                                   Anna Scrivens  

         Executive Headteacher                                                                   Acting Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


